
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for attending my book signing event on [Event Date]. I truly appreciate your support 

and hope you enjoyed the experience. 

To help me improve future events, I would love to hear your feedback regarding your 

experience. Your thoughts are invaluable to me. 

Please take a moment to answer the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the event? 

• Is there anything you feel could be improved? 

• Would you consider attending another signing in the future? 

You can reply to this email or fill out a brief feedback form [insert link if applicable]. Thank you 

again for your support, and I hope to see you at my next event! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


